
 
Contact: Amanda Herringe 
Phone: 0419 913 782 
Email: amanda.herringe@waternsw.com.au  

 

General Manager  
Northern Beaches Council 
 
 
 

Our ref: S4551143580 
Our file: A-43151 
Your ref: Mod2021/1000 

daplanningportal@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
  30 March 2022 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Re: Integrated Development Referral – Modification 
Dev Ref: Mod2021/1000 
Description: 80mm submersible pump 
Location: 199 & 207 Forest Way, Belrose 
 

I refer to your recent referral regarding an Integrated Development Application 
(Mod2021/1000) for a modification to the consent - seeks consent for the provision of 5 
garages in place of the previously approved 8, new potable water generator and removal of 
the Building D detention basin. 
 
WaterNSW has reviewed the proposed amendments. The information provided indicates 
that there are no changes to the water supply work to take groundwater. 
 
The General Terms of Approval issued on 3 October 2018 are still current and we have no 
objections to the proposed amendments. 
 

 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Amanda Herringe 
Water Regulation Officer  
Water Regulatory Operations  
WaterNSW 
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